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SLRA response to Tree Application number 17/00003/TP 

Supplementary Comment 
 
This comment is supplementary to our main response, submitted on 16 January 2017. 
 
The land owner of the buffer zone containing the nine birch trees is not made clear in 
the application and may not to be the applicant.  
 
We therefore urge the Council to ensure that the land owner is made aware of the 
application. We believe it is essential to avoid any uncertainty which may otherwise 
arise if the responsibility for the replanting of any felled dead or dangerous trees is not 
clearly assigned, and policed, with the appropriate party. 
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